
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers                                              14 October 2020 
 
 
Year 6 children are currently learning about ‘World War Two’ in our theme 
‘We’ll Meet Again.’  Therefore, next half term we would like to take the 
children to Eden Camp on Friday 13th November, to enhance their 
knowledge.  
 
We will be leaving Brooke Primary promptly at 9:00am and arriving back to 
school at approximately 3:15pm. We ask that your child arrives at school at 
8:45pm as usual.  
 
We will expect your child to be in full school uniform with sensible shoes, a 
coat, a hat, a scarf and gloves, if possible, as it can be very cold and 
additional spending money of no more than £5. Please ensure their money is 
in a sealed envelope or a purse with their full name and class displayed. 
Please ensure your child comes with a packed lunch and a water bottle. If 
your child requires a school packed lunch, please enquire at the school office.  
 
Due to the current COVID-19 regulations, it is expected that your child wears 
a facemask during the journey on the coach. Your child will also need to wear 
a facemask inside the huts at Eden Camp. Please ensure your child comes 
to school with a facemask on this day. 
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £12.00 towards the visit. 
However, the school reserves the right to cancel the trip if there are not 
enough contributions. We would ask that you make payment for this trip via 
your Parentpay account, or alternatively payment may be made at any 
Paypoint outlet using a barcode. If you require a barcode please contact the 
school office.  Please make payment by Friday 6th November.  
 
Thank you for supporting us in providing advanced, interactive and exciting 
learning opportunities for your child. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss Jackson and Mrs Marshall 
Year 6 Teachers 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


